
Notices for Sunday 3
rd

 May 2015 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. 
Older children are welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in 
the disabled lavatory. 
 

TEA, COFFEE AND TRAIDCRAFT STALL in the hall after the service.  
 

PARISH CHEST for May is published today and available at the back of the church, 
please take a copy. Articles for the June edition to sjpeatfield@aol.com by 
Wednesday 20th May. 
 

WIKIPEDIA ARTICLE - We have recently launched our St Peter’s Wikipedia Article, 
so please have a read next time you’re on the internet. If you’re a budding Wikipedia 
editor please do feel free to add to it and update it! 

 

THIS WEEK 
 
SAFEGUARDING TEAM meeting Tuesday 5th May, 8.00pm. 
 

STANDING COMMITTEE meeting Wednesday 6th May, 8.00pm in the Vicarage. 

 
THE BIG BREAKFAST – Saturday 9th May 2015 in the Church Hall from 9.00am 

to 11.00am. This is a new venture to the start of Christian Aid Week – please see 

poster on the Church Notice Board, this event is for the whole community in our 
parish so please invite your friends along. 
 

BEST FEET FORWARD - Saturday 9th May, meet 10.00am at Richmond station 
for circular walk to Richmond Park (2-3 hours). Led by Linda. 
 

ST AUGUSTINE’S PRIORY, EALING, warmly invites you to its Open Day on 
Saturday  9th May, 10-12noon or 1-3pm. Please go to 
www.saintaugustinespriory.org.uk/visit to book a place. 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 
CHRISTIAN AID WEEK 10-16 May 2015 – New recruits for the house-to-house 
collecting team are always welcome, so if you have never collected before or have 
done so in the past please volunteer. Children can help distribute the envelopes but 
collectors must be adults. Please speak to Angus McAvoy after church if you would 
like to help; call him on 07941 564840 or email ca@stpeterealing.org.uk for further 
information. A collection at Ealing Broadway Station each week day during Christian 
Aid Week has been organised; this is a joint effort between all the churches in 
Central Ealing, so if you do not fancy collecting door to door please book a slot on 
the rota, this can be done online by putting http://doodle.com/rdnrgwm3wagpkacx in 
your browser. I will be circulating all those who collected last year at the station with 
this link and up-to-date information on where to book in and where to collect the 
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tins/buckets. To register your interest please email Angus on 
ca@stpeterealing.org.uk   
  
HARVEST FAYRE Saturday 3rd October 2015. There will be a short meeting after 
church in the Lady Chapel on Sunday 10th May 12 noon to begin our preparations 
for this event. Please come along to see how you might be involved either 
beforehand or on the day. If you would like to be a part of this, but cannot come to 
the meeting please contact Susan Peatfield at sjpeatfield@aol.com. The more really 
will be the merrier for this! 
 

ST PETER'S BOOK CLUB meets again for a supper and discussion evening at 
7.00pm on Monday 11th May. For all other details please contact Susan Peatfield 
at sjpeatfield@aol.com. 
 

ASCENSION DAY - Thursday 14th May, 8.00pm, Mass of the Ascension of Our 
Lord followed by an ascension firework and glass of wine! 
 

PCC MEETING – Tuesday 19th May, 8.00pm in the Lady Chapel. 
 

MISSION TEAM MEETING Wednesday 20th May, 10.00am in the Vicarage. 
  
AMNESTY INTERNATIONAL LETTER WRITING GROUP, Wednesday 20th May 
8.15pm in the Vicarage. 
  
BEER & CURRY SOCIETY MEETING, Thursday 21st May 7.30pm at The Duke of 
Kent, Scotch Common 
  
CHOIR MEETING Sunday 24th May 12.00 noon in the Vicarage.  
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